
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley Academies Trust 
Executive offices, Dudley College of Technology  

Priory Villa, 3 Ednam Road, Dudley, West 

Midlands, DY1 1HL 
Chair of Board of Trustees: Lowell Williams  

Chief Executive: Jo Higgins 

17/05/21 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Remote Learning Afternoon for Teacher Assessed Grades 26/05/21 

 

As you will all appreciate, it is vitally important for us to ensure that our approach to 

awarding Teacher Assessed Grades (TAG) for our Year 11 learners is both rigorous and 

robust. It is clear that this is, understandably, a time consuming process. I have therefore 
taken the decision to allocate additional time for this on Wednesday 26th May 2021 from 

13:00 to 18:00. Learners will leave their academies at 12:30 and will learn at home remotely 

for the rest of that day.  

 

This valuable time will allow subject teams to assess learners’ work and accurately evaluate 

our current position in all of our subjects. It will also provide an opportunity for Directors 

and Associate Senior Leaders to work across the Trust in order to undertake quality 

assurance activities.   

 

Above all, we want to ensure that our Year 11 learners achieve the examination grades that 

they deserve.  

 

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  


